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LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE 

Banda Aceh, June 01, 2021 

 

Dear Author Sukma, Somakim, Indaryanti, 

 

Congratulations!  

On behalf of the editorial board of the proceedings of The South East Asia - Science Technology 

Engineering and Mathematics International Conference (SEA-STEM 2020), hosted by The STEM 

Research Center, Universitas Syiah Kuala, Banda Aceh, Indonesia, on October 20-22, 2020, we are 

pleased to inform you that your paper entitled "Students’ number sense on fraction problems" with 

Paper ID#: 3913 has been published in The Journal of Physics: Conference Series (JPCS) Volume 

1882 Year 2021 and has been indexed by Scopus.  

Please find the link of the published proceedings and the Scopus page below. 

https://iopscience.iop.org/issue/1742-6596/1882/1 

https://iopscience.iop.org/article/10.1088/1742-6596/1882/1/012055 

http://www.scopus.com/  

 

Thank you very much for your participation in the conference.  

Sincerely,        

 

 
 

Rini Oktavia, Ph.D. 

Chief Editor 
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